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November 6, 2012

Christ United Methodist Church
9009 Algonquin Road
Algonquin, IL 60102

Our Mission is: To provide Hope, Opportunity and Support that empowers women and
children, as they journey from homelessness to self-sufficiency.

Dear Christ United Methodist Church:

On behalf of the Board of Directors, and the women and children we serve, thank you for
the donation of the assortment of scarfs, hats, gloves & mittens. Home of the Sparrow
offers more than a warm bed, emergency food, clothing and shelter to mothers and
children in need. We offer Hope, Opportunity and Support through programming,
counseling, case management, and supportive services geared to assist women with
obtaining permanent housing.

In 2012, as we celebrate our 25th Anniversary as an Illinois nonprofit organization we are
expanding our services to meet the needs of the community. We are increasing our
permanent supportive housing units and this Fall we will be opening a new fifth
Sparrow's Nest Thrift Store located in Algonquin. With your continued support we will
continue to work to eradicate homelessness as we offer an array of supportive services
geared towards self-sufficiency.

For more information, please visit our website at: www.HOSparrow.org.

Thank you again for caring about our Home of the Sparrow family.

Warm regards,

Debbie DeGraw

Vice President Marketing and Development

-No goods or services were received in exchange for this contribution.
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